
From:  Board Secretary 
Sent:  03/09/2008 10:07:37 AM 
To:  Tawanis Testart 
CC:   
BCC:   
Subject: FW: Inquiry from Website - Intervenor Funding 
 
 
  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lois Little [mailto:loislutra@ssimicro.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2008 9:52 AM 
To: Board Secretary 
Subject: Inquiry from Website - Intervenor Funding 
 
Hi Rick! 
I was just reviewing some of the responses to the undertakings on the Giant Mine Remediation. It 
seems fairly clear that both the federal and territorial governments as co-proponents will not 
necessarily consider issues outside the current project proposal (or perhaps serve the broader 
public interest). This puts the public in a very tenuous situation and certainly raises questions 
about how democratic the review process will be. I think this is a very good reason for making 
intervenor funding available for the Yellowknives, the City of Yellowknife and other 
individuals/groups concerned about a thorough and comprehensive assessment process. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Lois Little 
Yellowknife          
 


